
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would  like to officially 
welcome you to Kenmore 
Park Infant and Nursery 
School. 

All the children are now in 
class and have started to 
settle well to the routines 
and expectations in the 
setting. They have started 
to explore the environment 
and are beginning to      
access the resources   
independently. 

 

Homework 

A paper copy of the home-
work is sent home every 
Friday with your child. 

Each piece of homework 
needs to be completed 
and a picture of the        
finished tasks uploaded on 
class dojo.  Please upload 
the photos for the teacher 
to check by the following 
Thursday at the latest.  

Please also go through the 
vocabulary list with your 
child over the weekend 
and talk about the mean-
ing of the words. This will 
support them with learning 
in the classroom. 

Homework is              
compulsory so please 
support your child to 
complete it every week. 

  Dates for your diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Book week 2023–    Mon-
day 2nd October—Friday 
6th October ( Please re-
fer to the Book week let-
ter sent on Class Dojo 
for full       information) 

 

Week beginning 16th Octo-
ber 2023—We host the first 
of many parent workshops 
over the year.  The first is 
an Introduction to Little 
Wandle  our Phonics  pro-
gramme supporting early 
reading..  

More information will be sent 
on class dojo nearer the time. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Active Travel 

 

Please can we ask parents 
to walk to school as much 
as possible instead of     
using the car. Children can 
also bring a scooter.    
Walking is beneficial for 
children and adults and 
also good for the           
environment as less      
vehicles means less      
pollution. If you need to 
drive we would suggest 
that you park at a distance 
and then walk the rest of 
the route to school.  

 

 

 

 

Please remember to look at the lunch menu every day and 
talk to your child about the different food options that they 
will be able to choose from.  

Help your child to become as independent as possible 
and encourage them to feed themselves using a fork 
or spoon. You may also like to cook some of the       
different foods on our menu at home, so that your child 
develops their palette and become familiar with the meals 
that will be served at school.  Thank you 
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Infant & Nursery 
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The Reception team 

 Peacock Class— 

Mrs P. Vyas (Phase leader), 
Mrs Megha and Mrs Jameel. 

 

 Flamingo Class— 

Mrs. Hirtopanu, Mrs Karia and 
Mrs Serban 

 

 Penguin Class—  

Mrs Parekh and Miss Patel 

 

Other support: Mrs. Gadher , 
Mrs Almeida and Mrs Jethani 

Promot-
ing 

healthy eating.   

                    

Please remember to send a 
healthy snack (fruits or vegeta-
bles only) and a bottle of   
water daily for your child. 

No nuts are allowed on site as 
we are a NUT FREE school.  

Remember to make sure their 
snack boxes, bottles, bags,    
jumpers and coats are clearly  
labelled with their names. 

 

Reception Uniform 

 

Please ensure that children are 
wearing the correct uniform for 
Reception i.e. black  or grey 
trousers for boys a white T– shirt 
and a school jumper/cardigan. 
The uniform for girls is  grey or 
black skirt/pinafore/trousers , 
white T-shirt ,school jumper/
cardigan and grey/black tights if 
needed. They all need to wear 
black school shoes without   
laces. Please avoid boots. 

 

School times: 

From 02.09.23 children will be 
starting school full time and 
the timings are-  

8.40 am—3.15 pm 

Please be punctual other-
wise children miss crucial 
learning and you could be 
issued with a penalty  

Notice. 

Hot School Meals At 
School 


